
ALCONA TOWNSHIP BOARD MINUTES 
April 11, 2023 

 
The Alcona Township regular board meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance 
to the flag. 
 Roll call: Present:  Supervisor Marlena MacNeill, Clerk Dawn LaLonde, Treasurer Tina 
Gauthier and Trustee Jim Bouchard.  Absent Trustee Tony Bolanowski. 
 Motion by Gauthier, seconded by Bouchard, to approve the minutes from the March 14 
2023 meeting.   Passed All in Favor. 
 Motion by LaLonde, seconded by Bouchard, to accept the treasurer’s report as 
presented.  PASSED All in Favor. 
 Motion by Bouchard, seconded by Gauthier, to pay bills as presented.  PASSED All in 
Favor. 
 Trustee Tony Bolanowski joined meeting. (6:15) 
 May 20, 2023 is the County Wide Clean Up at the ARA Site in Lincoln, MI. 
 Many interested parties attended an informational meeting conducted by the DNR 
addressing the issue of the Black River Harbor not being navigable for most boats to launch 
from.  The dredging of this area does not seem to be working. The DNR went over possible 
solutions and encouraged concerned parties to email them with their thoughts. 
 A written report from the Zoning Administrator was received. 
 Motion by LaLonde, seconded by Gauthier, to approve the fire dept. expenditure of 
$1119.40 for two leaf blowers.  PASSED All in Favor. 
 The board reaffirmed the expenditure approved in 2022 for rope rescue, as the full 
purchase has not been completed. 
 Motion by Gauthier, seconded by Bolanowski, to allow Supervisor MacNeill to sign a 
contract with Hatfield for spongy moth spraying in the special assessment district in the 
amount of $29,250.00.   Roll Call Vote:   Bouchard-YES   Bolanowksi-YES   MacNeill-YES              
Gauthier-YES LaLonde-YES PASSED  All in Favor 
 Treasurer Gauthier received two quotes for printing the township taxes.  She will go 
with the lower quote from KCI. 
 Trustee Bolanowksi informed the board that the planning committee will host the Tri-
Township Planning Meeting on April 20th at 7:00p.m. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 6:53 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Dawn LaLonde 
Alcona Township Clerk 
 


